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THE TRILLIUM
THREAD

The Monthly Newsletter of Trillium Chiropractic

Dear Trillium Chiropractic Family,

 I am writing to you with some exciting changes at Trillium
Chiropractic. Effective February 1st, Dr. Katelyn Hummel will
be taking over all of the patient treatment here at Trillium. It
has been pleasure and an honor to provide healthcare to so
many wonderful families over the past 5 years. Dr. Katelyn is
an incredibly skilled and caring Doctor and I know that you
all are in great hands. It is with greatest confidence that I
leave you in Dr. Katelyn’s care. Her skill and education are
second to none in our great profession.

 I would like to thank you all for trusting me to be part of the
healthcare team for your family, friends and co-workers over
these many years. I encourage you to extend that same
relationship with Dr. Katelyn. 

Warmest regards, 
Dr. Scott Walter

Farewell from 
Dr. Scott
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Trillium Family,

It has been an absolute pleasure and
honor getting to know all of you fabulous
patients over the last couple months. I
am also truly blessed to have gotten to
know Dr. Scott though the transition and
look forward to continue caring for all his
wonderful patients moving forward.
Thanks again for being so kind and
welcoming throughout this short time
and I am excited to help all of you meet
your health goals for 2021!

If you have any questions or concerns,
please do not hesitate to reach out, as I
want this transition to go just as smooth
for you as well.

 In Health,

Dr. Katelyn Hummel

I love the idea of creating a sense of community at our clinic and my goal for 2021 is
getting more patient involvement in and out of the clinic. Therefore, I will be slowly
implementing fun events for patients, friends and family. 

Patient of the Month
Each month, the staff will pick a patient that has demonstrated tremendous progress
since beginning care and will help share their wellness journey. If you are picked as a
candidate, you will be gifted a 60 minute massage to use at our clinic. Your story will be
shared on the "Patient of The Month" board in our office and if we get the okay to post on
social media, we would love to share with the community!

The Jar of Awesome
Trillium wants to support every day wins our patients are experiencing in life. No matter
how big or small, let's help you celebrate it! Please take a moment to write down your
small win you had today or this week. You will place your "win" into the glass bowl at the
front desk. At the end of the month, we will pick our favorite small win and that patient
will be gifted a 60 minute massage!

Get Involved at Trillium
Patient of The Month
The Jar of Awesome

Note from Dr. Katelyn
I feel so blessed to serve the 

Maple Grove community!

 


